
CITY OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENTAL SUMMER POSITIONS AVAILABLE

Applications are being accepted for employment for the various city departments for the 2025 summer season.  These positions are generally available for college students or students entering college in the fall of this year, but all applications submitted will be considered.  The current rate of pay for these positions is $12.35/hr. with no additional benefits.  Applications are available at the office of the mayor at 200 Harned Avenue, Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. or can be completed/submitted through the city’s website www.washingtoninus. 

The City of Washington is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the bases of gender, race, religion, ethnic origin, or handicapped status.  The City of Washington is a Drug-Free Workplace and selected applicants will be required to take and pass a drug test before starting.

